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Analysis on Environmental Impact Report for the Orange County Maintenance Facility

Overview

On June 13, 2022, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors was presented
with a recommendation to approve Resolution No. 2022-025 to adopt the Mitigated Negative
Declaration and Mitigation Monitoring and Reporting Program, pursuant to the California
Environmental Quality Act, for the Metrolink Orange County Maintenance Facility. At that time, the
Board of Directors directed staff to undertake an analysis to study the increased costs and schedule
delays associated with preparing an Environmental Impact Report in addition to the already
completed draft Initial Study. This report includes the completed analysis.

Recommendation

Receive and file as an information item.
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